November 19, 2022
City of Princeton

To the City of Princeton staff,
The Princeton Boys Soccer Booster Club wants to thank you on behalf of the players and
coaches for your support for our team this year. We are very grateful for the grant and for the

opportunity to help with Light Up Princeton. We appreciate the support of our city administration
for our youth activities.

With gratitude,

Kathy Abrahamson

Vice President

Princeton Boys Soccer Booster Club



